Incline bike path topic of
meeting

The Incline Village to Sand Harbor Bikeway will be talked abut
April 26.

Reps from the Nevada Department of Transportation will talk
about the Federal Lands Access Program and its four phases,
including the Phase 1 bikeway/shared-use path. This path 1is
part of the larger Stateline-to-Stateline trail.

Officials will be able to answer questions and talk about the
2016-18 building schedule.

The open house will be from 4-7pm, with a presentation at
5:30pm. This will be at the Chateau at Incline Village, 955
Fairway Blvd.
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